
Bishop Cornish CEVA Primary School 

Lynher Drive 

Saltash 

Cornwall 

PL12 4PA 

Tel: 01752 845463 

Headteacher: Mrs S C Green 

 

 

7th June 2019 

 

 

Dear Year 4 Parents, 

 

We have arranged a visit to Antony House and Grounds on Wednesday 17th July, as part of the 

Year 4 science curriculum ‘Living things and their habitats’.  This promises to be a fun-packed 

‘hands on’ experience which will enhance the children’s learning. 

 

Travelling by coach, we will leave school at 9.15am and return by 3.15pm. 

 

Your child will need a packed lunch, plenty of drink (non fizzy), a coat and suncream/sunhat.  

Please let the school office know if you would like to order a school packed lunch for the trip, no 

later than Monday 8th July.  If your child suffers from travel sickness, please administer their 

medication in the morning and send a tablet for the return journey in a named envelope. 

 

For this trip to go ahead, please complete the attached permission slip. We are asking for a 

voluntary contribution of £7.68 – payment can be made via ParentPay. 

 

If you have any queries or concerns please do get in touch. 

 

Many thanks 

 

 

Mrs Emma Nile      Mrs Andrea Edwards 

 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Yr 4 Antony House Trip 
17th July 2019 

 
 
I give permission for my child ……….………………………………..................   to take part in the 
visit to Antony House and am able/unable to make a voluntary contribution of £7.68 via ParentPay. 
 
My child will bring in a packed lunch from home; 
 
My child would like a school lunch with the following baguette: 
Ham  Cheese Tuna 
 
Please delete as applicable  
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………. (Parent/Guardian) 

 

 


